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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2207

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Corrections and Juvenile Justice

Brief*

HB 2207 would amend the current law to increase the
maximum amount that could be assessed for supervision fees
against an individual who is charged with a crime and released
on supervision under the conditions of an appearance bond.
The amount would change from $10 per week to $15 per week
for supervision fees.

Background

The proponents that testified in the House Committee
were Hon. Stephen Tatum, Chief Judge of the 10  Judicialth

District Court (Johnson County), and Risë Haneberg, Johnson
County Criminal Justice Coordinator.

There were no opponents that testified in the House
Committee.

In the fiscal note, the Office of Judicial Administration
states that enactment of HB 2207 would have a negligible fiscal
effect on court operations.
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*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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